
  
 

DATE: April 13, 2015  
 

AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
 
TO:    Youth Commission 
 
FROM:   Zack Silva, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Dodgeball Tournament    
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Review the event  
 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
Commission planned and executed with Los Altos Hills Youth Commission to co-sponsor a 
dodgeball tournament on March 27, 2015.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Discuss what went well with the event and what could be done better and/or different.  Should it be 
done again? 
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